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EGH & 94 Family 
DOE Compliance Transition 

 

Dear Valued Commercial Boiler Sales Network, 
Please find the following commercial cast iron product family announcements as Weil-McLain 
continues its portfolio transition to conform to the U.S. Department of Energy regulation 431.87 with 
effective date of 01/10/23. 
 
Current EGH Series 5 Product Family  
We will be discontinuing the EGH whole boiler as the DOE requirements go into effect and we will be 
offering an LGB equivalent sized product in lieu of it. Based on that, we need to set the present order 
expectations: 
 

 EGH 85/95 Boilers: No change in order submittal at this time as we expect we will have 
transition inventory past the regulatory effective date. We will have a further announcement 
when we are close to running out of this inventory.    

 EGH 105/115/125: Last order deadline of 12/05/22.  
Note: No change to EGH Series 5 replacement section and parts availability.  
 
Current 94 Series 3 Product Family  
We are in the process of developing a DOE-compliant 94 Steam Series 4 model with expectations it 
will be in production mid-year 2023. Based on that, we need to set the present order expectations: 
 

 94 Steam Boilers: We expect to have limited transition inventory of 1894-S & 2594-S models as 
a planned bridge to the Series 4 design. Based on that, we need to set a last order deadline of 
12/05/22 for 894 thru 1794 and 1994 thru 2494 steam models.  

 94 Water Boilers: Last order deadline of 12/05/22.   
Note: No change to 94 Series 3 replacement section and parts availability. 
 
Last Order Approach: 

 Single purchase order.  
 Order in excess of one-month historical customer order trends to be filled after smaller channel 

partner orders.     
  
In the event that orders outpace production capacity, the option to convert existing orders to new 
design series / alternate product offering or cancel the order at no charge will be at the customer’s 
discretion. If additional production capacity becomes available, Weil-McLain will publish notice to the 
sales channel.     
 
As always, thank you for your continued support of the Weil-McLain commercial boiler portfolio. 
  
Michael Doorhy 
General Manager 
Weil-McLain   

 

  

 
  

 

 

 

  

 
  

 

 


